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Date:                            February 11,2020 
Location:                           Sizzler, Springfield Oregon 
Meeting called to order:  11:15 AM 
Members present:   Ryan Dougherty, Ashleigh Barley, Joanna Morris, Carla Tysor,            
     Tammie Prock, Hylah Moncy, Maggie Estes, Craig Pruitt,  Kevin 
     Kramer, Bryan Wheeler, Sarah Jones, Chris Ellison, Brian Otto, 
     David Jorgenson, Robert Manzi, Tanya Adams 
 
Financial Report:  Overall balance $11,064. Tanya Adams made motion to accept the 
                financial report as presented. Ryan Dougherty Seconded. Approved. 
 

        Committee Reports 
 
ODE Report:   Reminder FMCSA drug/alcohol clearing house went live on January
               6,2020.  
                                                 Janice Briggs is still in the support role.  
               BTW, class is going to be large. Requests for the class are up around 
               46. Check with your applicant concerning the details. Follow-up on 
               the required documents. Send an email to Kylie Howell-ODE  
               Kylie.Howell@ode.state.or.us if you have any questions.  
    Reminder, a valid Commercial Driver Permit must have the “S” 
               endorsement and the “P” endorsement showing on the document. 
               The 14 days waiting period starts with correct document. Reissue for
               any reason starts the 14 days over. 
    New compliance officer with the DMV is Audra Shaw. 
 
State Board:              Chris Ellison reports he is looking into options for an app so we can 
                           get more feedback with our conferences and workshops. Would SW 
                be willing to help out with the cost?  We discussed different  
                possibilities SW fund one year. Vendors sponsor a year. More 
                discussion is needed regarding cost. 
 
Winter Workshop:             Chris Ellison reports we have 943 people registered so far. He is 
               picking up the speakers on Friday. Joanna made motion for Chris 
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           Ellison to take speakers out to dinner on Friday. Carla Tysor second. 
                   Approved. Deadline for who is coming for Craig Pruitt is Thursday. 
 
Education:          Rich Sanner from Peterson reports they have training opportunities. 
           Check to see if there is any in your area at Petersontrucks.com/events. 
   
                                             Brian Otto from Allison Transmission came and discussed  
              transmissions and their app. 
  

Sara Jones from Western says February 28, 2020 is the ride and drive 
for the electric bus. If you are coming up early and want to see          
something else just let her know. 

 
          Kevin Kramer from Schetky reports that they are a fourth generation, 
          family owned and operated business. They focus their energy and 
          resources to providing all customers the best experience. They have 3 
          service centers in Washington.  
 
New Business:       David Jorgenson thinks we should look into an app or Zoom  
         for our meetings to get more people to join us.     
            
 

                                                         For the Good-of-the-Order 
 
Future Meeting:       March 10, 2020 Springfield, Oregon 
        April 14, 2020 Springfield, Oregon 
        May 12, 2020  Springfield, Oregon  
 
Meeting adjourned:      12:35 PM  
  
 
 
    


